
March 22nd, 1927.

J.M.C . Duckworth, Eso , , 
Arts Building,
McGill University,

Dear Mr. Duckworth:-
Let me acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of March 19th.
I approve of the selection 

made by the Committee appointed to choose the 
team of McGill Debaters to visit Great Britain 
this summer. In Messrs. Scott, Alexander and 
Hairn we have three young men who will bring 
credit to themselves and to McGill. I hope they 
may find it possible to make the trip.

Please let me know of any 
changes in the personnel.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


